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The 38 session of the UPR

Statement in Singapore review session
Madam President 

Sudan warmly welcomes the delegation of Singapore to the 3rd cycle of the UPR working group, and thanks them for presenting their National report.

We acknowledge with satisfaction the efforts taken by the government of Singapore, in particular with regard to fulfilling its people’s rights for socio-economic developments.

In a spirit of a constructive dialogue, Sudan offers the following recommendations:

1-  Consider acceding to the international human rights conventions that  Singapore is not a party yet. 

2-  Continue efforts to address the effects of climate change through implementing its long-term low emission development strategy.

We wish Singapore every success in this review.

I thank you Madam President.
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